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eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

Next on the Marquee Series:  

Pinkalicious 
on the RRCA Stage 

Sunday, February 26 at 3:00 

 
Do not miss this joyfully entertaining musical 

based on the books by Elizabeth Kann and 

Victoria Kann. Call the box office to order 

your tickets today! 

 
 

 
 

 

Looking for a fresh, new spin on an exercise 

class? Get moving in Daniel’s CrossFit Theatre 

for adults. The class is held on Wednesday 

evenings from 6:00 – 6:45 at the theatre. 

Daniel teaches a variety of exercises and 

focuses on cardio, calisthenics, and stretching. 

Drop-ins are welcome! Only $5 per class. 

Hope to see you there!  
 

 

 

 Costumes have been ordered and invoices will be sent this 

month. If you signed the credit card authorization, costume 

charges will be made.  In order to receive costumes on 

time, all payments must be received by the deadline. 

Deadline for payment is April 3
rd

. 

 

 Cash, check, or credit card payments are accepted. Submit 

cash payments in a clearly marked envelope. The RRCA 

box office is open 9:00 – 4:30 daily. There is a lockbox 

located next to the office door. You can also mail 

payments to 114 S. Monroe Street, Monroe, MI, 48161. 

Please be prompt as late payments cause a strain on the 

theatre. 

 

 Important Upcoming Dates:  

Recital Photo Day:  Saturday, April 29
h
   

Dance Academy Spring Performance Dress Rehearsal: 

Thursday, May 18
th

 at 5:00 

 

Dance Academy Performances: Saturday, May 20
th
 at 

7:00 and Sunday, May 21
st
at 3:00 

Youth Performance Dress Rehearsal: 

Friday, May 19
th

 at 5:00 

 

Youth Performance: Saturday, May 20
th

 at 2:00 

 

 Good attendance is always necessary for the best dance 

education. As teachers begin to set dances for recital, 

weekly attendance is most appreciated. 

 

 No food or drinks are allowed in the main Benesh lobby. 

Please eat in the Studio C and D lobby. We appreciate 
your cooperation in this matter.  
 

 Just a reminder that we no longer follow the Monroe 

Public school system for our snow day closings. Class 

cancellations due to inclement weather will be sent through 

text and email through the Remind system. If you have not 

signed up yet, please do so at www.remind.com, using the 

code @riverra. You can also check the website: 

www.riveraisincentre.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.remind.com/
http://www.riveraisincentre.org/

